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March 7, 2017 
 

 
Ms. Ina Finch 

Indian Springs Ranch, LLP 

P.O. Box 405 

Cañon City, CO 81212 

 

 

Re: Thorson Mine, Permit No. M-1981-020, Administrative Approval, Revision No. AD-1 
 

Dear Ms. Finch: 

 

On March 7, 2017 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received notice that Indian 

Springs Ranch had resumed mining activities at the Thorson Mine.   The Division has changed the status of 

this site from Temporary Cessation (TC) to Active.  Should you need to return to TC in the future please contact 

the Division. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

ec: DRMS file 

 

http://mining.state.co.us/

